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Comments: The public use cabins throughout the CNF should be stocked with firewood. This will provide a more

enjoyable stay for those using them, particularly in winter, and will also reduce the impacts upon the surrounding

landscape from patrons desperately scouring the area for something to burn. It will also cut down upon people

burning building materials that may be stashed under the cabins. Personally, I would be willing to pay slightly

more for the cabins if I knew that I could count on firewood being present.


